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Family Day 2018: de Efteling 
Our global Family Day 2018 will take place on Saturday 7 July at 
de Efteling! Our members voted for this Dutch amusement park 
again. Read more>> 
 

 

Our activities in 2018 
We will organise many activities again this year and also 
participate in many activities of other international 
organisations. Read more>> 
 

 

Country contact persons 
In order to provide local support to our members in many 
different countries, we are creating a list of contact persons or 
'patient advocates' for each country. We have already found 
advocates in thirteen different countries. Read more>> 
 

 

Overview CMTC-OVM Social Media 
To share knowledge and exchange experiences with each other 
social media can be very useful especially when talking about 
rare diseases like CMTC and other vascular 
malformations. Read more >> 
 

 

New privacy legislation 
From 25 May 2018 every European organization that deals with 
personal data must comply with the new 'General Data 
Protection Regulation' (GDPR). Our organization also has to 
comply to this legislation. Read more>> 
 
 

 

https://cmtc.nl/en/44-en/news/1156-2018-the-efteling-family-day
https://cmtc.nl/en/44-en/news/1137-our-activities-in-2018
https://cmtc.nl/en/activities/advocates
https://cmtc.nl/en/44-en/news/1141-cmtc-overview-ovm-social-media-channels
https://cmtc.nl/en/44-en/news/1143-privacy-legislation

